
 
Date: 30/09/2022 

C 27 (2022-23) 

 

To 

School Parents (Grades 4-5) 

Ref:- FIELD TRIP 

 

Dear Parents, 

As a part of learning outside the classroom, Grades 4-5 will be going on a field trip to Irrigation 

Department, Sheel, Ratnagiri on Monday, 3rd October 2022 to explore and understand the water 

supply and irrigation of Ratnagiri city. 

The main objective of conducting this field trip for learners is to reinforce experiential and contextual 

learning where they will learn about water supply, water scarcity and its solutions. Visiting a location 

outside of the classroom is a more effective teaching tool for both social skills and life skills.  

The learners will come to school in their school uniform.  

This field trip will be held within the school hours and hence the school timings stay same. 

 

Regards, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

SVM. 

 


